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[ERALTED [RUILER'S MIESSAGHE

FINALLY!!! For those who don’t know, our Lodge is finally open. Limited hours

though, 4pm to close. The kitchen has a new menu and is open once again. Come on
down and enjoy a cold one with your dinner. So far there’s been only a handful of of-
ficers that have volunteered to help in the kitchen. Everybody is more than welcome

Paul Schmeisser
Exalted Ruler

and stay healthy.
Sincerely, Paul Schmeisser
Exalted Ruler

Plim

to pick up an evening to cook a very simple menu.
As of this writing, all social gaming is still not permitted according to the governor.
From what | understand, that could possibly change as of June 17th including the
amount of people allowed indoors. It’s getting closer to being back to normal. And
once that happens, | am planning for a grand reopening bash. Keep your eyes and
ears open for further information.

We are continuing with our house/board meetings on the second and fourth Thurs-
days of the month. Again, all dates posted in the banner are tentative only.

| Thanks for all the understanding and support during this time. As always, Stay safe

Secretary’s Letter

Greetings from Your Lodge. We are back!! The Lodge got
a new look while you were gone. We have some amazing
Elks” members and Ladies that planted flowers in the front
and side yard and it all looks great!! Members and their
guests have been busy painting, cleaning the carpets,
cleaning the kitchen, cleaning everything within eyesight
they could. Wow! What a nice transformation. The tables
and chairs have been set with CDC guidelines and must
not be moved and please there is Sanitizing spray and pa-
per towels for you to wipe down your area before you
leave! Masks must be worn when entering the Lodge and
while you are moving around the Lodge. You may remove
your mask while seated. Please help us maintain the rules
set forth from CDC for our Lodge so we can remain open.
The Lodge has a new menu for your enjoyment, come on
down and give us a try. We are serving food daily.

We know these changes can be hard for some and we will
are not the same as before this pandemic arrived, but
please with your support and help we will survive and get
through this!

To our friends, we are still here, waiting for you to experi-
ence your new Lodge, so please come on over and give us
a try. We miss you and hope

to see you all soon!

With Warm Regards, | am,

Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644

Cell #303-918-3660

From the Secretary’s Desk

The Lodge is open for business.

If you need to pay your dues, please call or mail it in.

Lodge Officers

Exalted Ruler:

Paul Schmeisser
Leading Knight:

Stephen Boyd
Loyal Knight:

Troy Young
Lecturing Knight:

Archie Stark
Secretary:

Tom Chambers
Treasurer

Jerry Heger
Tiler:

Paal Rundberget
Esquire

Open
Chaplain:

Rebecca Klatt
Inner Guard

Kim Gremling
Trustees:

Joe Heger

Bill Gremling

Rick Huffman

Phil Crespin

Jeffrey Ebbesen

303-717-4392

720-422-1837

720-266-3339

720-548-0156

303-918-3660

303-898-9860

303-452-3212

720-366-3682

720-231-5580

720-635-5881
720-288-5096
303-913-9837
303-919-5304
303-929-6390




Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families
rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers
are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,
please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

= =

In Memoriam:
Nancy Wolie passed into the light on June 2, 2020
Robbie Guthrie passed into the light on June 10, 2020
PER Joe Heger’s brother Jim sufiered a stroke and passed on June 11, 2020
Kris Zerr’s brother Alden passed on June 11, 2020

Sickness & Distress:

PER Joe Heger fell and strained his knee on June 4™, He is recovering at the Center at
Northrigde and is expected to be sent home soon.

Cathy Anderson (Gretchen) was rushed to the emergency room on June 13" with a perforated
Intestine. She had surgery and is recovering in ICU

Please pray ior everyone who has been affected by Caronavirus in any way. [ have not heard of
any Northglenn members that have been infected at this time. Thank God and continue fo stay
safe.

Blessings:
Long time Member Floyd Foster has celebrated is 101% Birthday this year. Congratulations Floyd!

Elk of the Month Yolunteer Of the Month
The Elk of the Month for July is someone we don’t If you look around the Lodge as we progress through
often see at the Lodge, but he is active working for the pandemic, there are a few faces that you can
the Northglenn Elks Bowling League as League always count on to pick up the ball and help out. This
President and works several activities on the month we would like to recognize a person that has
Tournament. He is a second generation Elk and is been here helping to keep our Lodge beautiful. She
willing to help out when asked. Congratulations and has been working on the landscape around our Elk in
Thank You Jeff Hubbard! Our Elk of the Month for front of the building along with several other
July. Activities. Thank You Connie Ebbesen, for all that you

do. Your help in keeping our Lodge running is greatly
appreciated!!

‘ gk Care - /b Share I




Update from the Northglenn Elks on Coronavirus

This message is coming to you as of June 16, 2020.

Remember, your safety is our highest priority. We will continue to follow the instructions and guidelines outlined by
our government officials. If you have any questions or concerns for our Lodge, please contact Tom Chambers during
his current hours of operation. Thank you and please, be safe and stay healthy!

Why wear a Mask??

According to the available information, we are able to help prevent the spread of COVID19 by up to 85% by wearing
masks, washing our hands and maintaining social distancing. While there are several individuals that might think they
most likely would not get it and if they did, they would not be severely impacted, | would like to ask you to think about
our other members. The average age of membership for our Lodge is about 67 years old. Many of us have family and
good friends that fall in the vulnerable category due to their health or age. By wearing a mask, you are helping to
provide a safe environment for every one of our members to enjoy. It is a courtesy that | believe each of us would be
willing to make. | certainly would not want to be the person that contracted the virus and then spread it to several of
our family members, Lodge members or guests. The impact would affect several of our closest friends to say the least.
This simple gesture will help to improve the safe environment efforts we have put in place and simply shows that
we value our family and friends.

Let me be the first to say Thank You for your consideration and your efforts to protect my health.

Two GREAT WEEKENDS

FAMILY FUN FOR EVERYONE
J u Iy 4th REMEMBER, ALL DATES COMMUNICATED IN J u Iy 2 5th
THE BANNER ARE TENTATIVE AND MAY BE

It is time to make up for all POSTPONED DUE To COVID19

Party on the Patio

We missed Mother's Day
We missed Father's Day

Let's not miss out on Independence Day!
Join us at the Lodge for:

50" Anniversary

% Luau

.+ L. The fun starts at 3:00 pm

iioo?)*?:;r::: ';fa o Grab your grass skirts
Hamburger L) 3 and Leis!

otato Salad Baked Be

Great BBQ Food
Tiki Bar on the Patio
Drink Specials
Fun Activities

and Games
3 ‘&”u% %c“’?’ s
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Birthdays and Anniversaries

Members
Name Date
Philip Crespin 7/1
Terrence Emmett 7/1
Hugh Ewoldt 7/ 2
Robert Cottrell 7/3
Yvonne Keim 7/3
Carol Bjorklund 7/5
Sharon Works 7/ 5
Michael Miller 7/ 6
Lawrence Yost 7/ 6
Deborah Athey 7/ 8
Richard Jenson 7/11
Harold VanGorp 7/13
Craig Westling 7/13
Jim Vitale PDDGER 7/16
Alyssandra Dollan 7/17
Jeff Hubbard 7/18
Tom Scott 7/20
Gerald Rivera 7/21
Phillip Apodaca Jr 7/22
Malia Steward 7/22
Robert Tabares 7/24
Donald Lopez 7/25
Ryan Talotta 7/26
Joe Prien 7/27
James Treibert 7/27
Janice Chambers PDDGER 7/29
Bill Fears 7/29
Rick Huffman PER 7/30
Adam Cordova 7/31
William Godard 7/31

Spouses
Name Member Date
Cindy Paal Rundeberget 7/2
Trudy Charles Forbes 7/ 6
Anita Dan Duran 7/ 8
Ruth Miles Bloom 7/11
Cheryl John McNees 7/13
Sara Lee Lawrence Yost 7/15
Marlene Charles Webster 7/22
Anniversaries
Name Date
Alan & JoAnn Gaytan 7/1
John & Irene Torrey 7/ 2
Lawrence & Sara Yost 7/10
Vernon & Ollie Agnes 7/13
Randy & Josephine Heger 7/16
Maurice & Carla King 7/16

LIGHTING THE WAY To ELKDOM

ATTENTION MEMBERS:

Starting January 1, 2020, if you buzz in, you will be

asked to show your membership card at the bar.
You will also be fined $1.00 for not using the key
card provided.

If you do not present your card at the bar, per
Grand Lodge Statutes, you will be asked to leave.
The exception to the fine includes: If your hands

are full Thank you, The House Committee

P\ BIR HDAY

Ij you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details




July 2020

Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Tuesday

CURRENT KITCHEN HOURS: 1 2 3 Dinner 4:00-8:00 |4 Independel'wce
Day Celebration

OPEN DAILY FROM 4 UNTIL 8

PLEASE CALL AHEAD TO ENSURE HOURS

8 9 Trustee / House 10 Dinner 4:00-8:00 | 11
Meeting 6:30
15 16 PER Mtg 6:30 17 Dinner 4:00-8:00 | 18

Lodge Mtg 7:00

22 23 Trustee / House |24 Dinner 4:00-8:00 | 25 W -
Meeting 6:30 Luau Jf

29 30 31 Dinner 4:00-8:00

26
District )

Soccer Shoot

Celebrating our 50" Year Activities

' , As you can imagine, the current pandemic situation is
e o o0 affecting everyone in one way or another. We are no

exception. The events we are trying to schedule are
subject to change and you should follow up with the

We a"e open Lodge on facebook or by phone to ensure we are able to

C $ H 'f O i host the type of party listed. (303-452-1644)
urren ours o erarion. .
. P July 4t Patio BBQ
4:00 until Close 7 days a week o v g
ee a on page 4 o S banner
The Kitchen is open full menu Pag . !
from 4 until 8 July 25" Luau
Reduced menu after hours See add on page 4 of this Banner

September 19t
We continue to modify our hours and our

services as the guidelines change. Our Formal
Please confacf’r the Lodge if you have Anniversa ry Ball
any questions or would like to
ensure we are able to meet your needs. We hope to see you at each of these
We hope to see you at the Club!! Events hosted by our Lodge




August 2020

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

6 Lodge Mtg 7:00 7 8

13 Trustee / House |14

Meeting 6:30
B]ilp(%o

20 PER Mtg 6:30 21 22
Lodge Mtg 7:00

EiDinge
27 Trustee / House |28 29
Meeting 6:30

50TH ANNIVERSARY Colorado Elks Central Northwest Presents

LODGE PINS AVAILABLE NOW
$5.00 EACH

20 0z. INSULATED MUGS $20.00
11 0z. COFFEE CUP S 5.00
BUNDLE DEAL $30.00

INCLUDES: 1 INSULATED MUG,
2 COFFEE CUPS,
1 LODGE PIN

SUNDAY
Register by July 9! July 26, 2020

Denver Kickers Sport Club

Check-in begins at 9 a.m.
Competition begins at 10 a.m.
All participants must bring a birth certificate to check-in for age verification.

5-Goal and Grid Goal Contests

5 Divisions for Boys and Girls: U8, U10, U12, U14, U16

- ' : I i s '} I
] I f
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y 7
" -
Torma anall
g =202

Winners in each division will advance to the STATE competition

Reglonal and rational competitions pessible)

CLUB HOURS (After Open) HP ~ :
S Ot Participation is FREE
Mon - Thur 2:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. Prizes and t-shirt awarded to top shooters! All participants receive a goodie bag.
0 12%) 2L b e LLEL Al For more information and application:
Saturday Noon - 11:00 p.m. www.eIks.org!Iodgesfhome.cfm?lodgel‘?uenherﬁ?dﬂ' i ‘ ?Eﬂg?ﬂﬂgﬁﬁfgﬂﬂgg
or call Randy Hyman at 303-503-1777 303-279-9097




H""" et On oard...

Elks Natlonal Foundation

Bowler’'s
Alley

Larry Yost

303-421-1946

Did You Know????
Taken from: History of the Order of the Elks
A Tribute to the Order
The following is from the pen of Fred Harper, Lynchburg,
VA, Lodge No. 321, Past Grand Exalted Ruler

General Character of the Order

“The Order of Elks is an organization of American citizens
who love their country and desire to preserve its cherished
institutions; who love their fellow man and seek to
promote his well being; and who love the joyousness of
life and endeavor to contribute to it, as well as to share it.
“It therefore seeks to draw into its fraternal circle only
those who delight in wholesome association with
congenial companions; who are deeply imbued with the
spirit of patriotic loyalty and devotion; who recognize the
obligations of human brotherhood; and who desire,
without the fanfare of the trumpets of publicity, to share
with their associates in the endeavor to feed the hungry,
to shelter the homeless, to relieve those in distress, and to
prove themselves true friends to all in need.”

Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes
8800 Grant Street
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711

www.gnbproshop.com

Glenn Blunt Jr.
Bill Sheppard

888-427-7740
IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Christmas In July /
Christmas Basket Program Update

It is with a heavy heart that we have to announce that
due to COVID19 restrictions, the Christmas in July Food
Drive will be canceled this year. We fully expect to put
together our Food Drive in November which may include
additional locations. Our goal is to continue our Christmas
Basket Program as expected.

We want to thank all those who have helped with the
Food Basket program and we will post more
information as it becomes available.

Stay healthy and safe!!

Meeting Night 50/50 Drawing
Progressive 50/50 drawing at Lodge meetings
*Must be present and purchase a 50/50 raffle
ticket to be eligible. If we draw your membership
number, you are the winner!

Meeting Night:
Once meetings are able to be resumed...

Membership Drawing Amount: $160.00

REMEMBER...
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of Us
THE VITAL LINK.....

qunzy;f You'!

™

S,

A NORTHGLENN

el
ROCKS




Please Support the businesses

that Support ‘Us!!

ATTENTION MEMBERS

Would you like to have your business card advertised
in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

Please remember to support the
Advertisers that support us!
New This Month from Tim Cotchio:

Tim Cockrell
(720) 431-0546

Tim Cotchio
(303) 269-1233

Denver Premium Outlets - I-25 & 136th (Kiosk at Playground)

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

L {f%&x o
NORTH VALLEY

Promotional Items * Screen Printing
Heat Tranfer * Embroidery

303-451-8663

720-929-0057 Fax

Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers
303-918-3660

Jan Chambers
303-918-0156

Northglenn Elks Tuesday Night

Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:30
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place: $35.00
Second Place: $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)
21 and older please

ACCURATE AUTOMOTIVE

“Complete Automotive Service”

Ed Tucci =1
10651 Irma Drive Unit G
Northglenn, CO 80233

303-451-6880

F_! BUTTS RENTAL, INC.

A.

Mark True

President

o

Phone: (303)455-3674

Fax: (303) 455-2416
www.buttsrental.com

Propane Service
4960 Pecos Street

Denver, CO. 80221
(One Block North of 1-70 on Pecos)




-+ COMING TO
B YOUR LODGE

Rovin’ Corks
2020 Camping Schedule

The Rovin’ Corks members welcome anyone who would like to join us. We do have fun times and really great
food! Tents and all rig sizes and types are fine in most locations. Please call me, Cheri Bossio, 303-452-3034 to sign
up or for any additional information you may need. We always welcome new members!

Because of Covid-19 concerns we may not have potlucks this year, but current information on each camp out is
e-mailed to attendees before the date of the camp out. Generally, we have a potluck breakfast at 10:00 a.m. on
Saturday morning and a "bring your own meat and a dish to share" dinner on Saturday evening. Other meals are
“on your own”. Some of us arrive a day or two early and stay a day or two longer.

I’'m sorry this information is so late coming out, but with all the pandemic issues and campground closures, etc.,
nothing has really be definite.

At this time, masks MUST be worn if you are within 6 feet of another person.
We must follow the guidelines of each campground.

The first two camp outs were cancelled due to the pandemic.
The campouts are listed below. If you are interested in attending one, please call me.
Parrish Ranch just opened Junel, and we are going there for the weekend of June 13.

Fourth of July weekend, July 4-7. Parrish Ranch (Longmont) — We have reserved the main campground. | need to
know if you are coming and your arrival and departure dates. We can arrive Thursday after noon and depart
Monday before noon. If you let me know you want to go, | will send you details.

Weekend of July 25. KOA Lakeside, Fort Collins - A block of sites have been reserved for us. The block of sites is in
two rows of back in sites and we will be kind of “butt” to “butt”. If you want to go, please let me know, then call
the campground, 970-484-9880, to confirm a site. Be sure to reference my name and/or Northglenn Elks so that
the person taking your reservation knows that they already have a block of sites and they include you in that block.
You will be asked to pay one night to reserve the site.

Weekend of August 22, Parrish Ranch (Longmont) — We have reserved the main campground and | need to know if
you are coming and your arrival and departure dates. We can arrive Thursday after noon and depart Monday
before noon. Again, if you want to go, let me know and | will give you details.

Weekend of September 12, Cherry Creek State Park — You must make your own reservations through Reserve
America at 800-244-5613 or on line at cpwshop.com. We are in the Pioneer Loop. Please let me know if you will
be there, along with your arrival and departure dates and your Site number.

Weekend of September 26, St. Vrain State Park — You must make your own reservations through Reserve America
at 800-244-5613 or on line at cpwshop.com. We are in the Coot Loop. Please let me know if you will be there,
along with your arrival and departure dates and your Site number.

Thank you! We’d love to have you join us!




Bingo Workers

Bingo Workers: ‘BlI1IN[GlO  Withthe WORKERS AND
Baca, Dave | 3 118144 15816l |
Boyd, Stephen e A B PLAYERS
Bushman, Brad | 8 16 [ 3251 72|
Chambers, Tom (12122 T40 [ 5575 CALL FOR SCHEDULE
Ebb , Jeff . .
Grer?ﬁi?\r; B?II We are unsure of when Bingo will re-open. Please Be safe and
Gremling: Kim Help us to make a big impact when we return.
Heger, Jerry If you want to Volunteer or Play, we want to see you!
Heger, Tamara
Holstine, Marion 72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.
Hull, Norma
L ,B
MonCeliZntOCe:l? Bill Members and Volunteers:
McCIintock: Melanie We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
O’Connell, Pat on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are
Olguin, Fred able to help, please let us know. Thanks for your continued support.
Record, Annie

Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Schmeisser, Paul
Talotta, Sara Ann
Werber, Gloria
Wolfe, Nancy

Yost, Jerry

Yost, Marilin

Your Name Here...

We Need...
_You!

VIOND A Y JRNAMENT

TUESDAY: HAPPY H@U ALL DAY AND NIGHT

WEDNESDAY NIGHT; DINNER & CLUB BINGO
THURSDAY: MEETING NIGHT

FRIDAY: DINNER & GREAT TIMES

Greetings from your Lodge Historian, Celebrating our 50" Anniversary

We have a group of Ladies and men helping to go thru our Lodge albums of memories and pictures so we can
produce a couple of CD’s of memories. We are moving along nicely.

To our Lodge PER’s, remember | need a picture of your mascot to include on the CD and a favorite song and saying
from Your year to include.

To our Lodge Past Auxiliary Presidents, if your book/pictures are not at the Lodge please give them to Jan
Chambers, PDDGER or to our Lodge Secretary, Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER, along with a saying and favorite
song from Your year as President.

I am so honored to be trusted along with these wonderful people to produce for you CD’s and a 50 Year Lodge
Program.

See you all soon! Happy 50" Anniversary to our Lodge and amazing members and guests. Be Safe and Healthy!
God Bless! Thanks for the memories!!

Jan Chambers, PDDGER | Northglenn Elks #2438 Historian




Celebrating our 50" Anniversary... Flag Day

The Northglenn Lodge has a proud history of performing the Flag Day Service. Most could not
attend this year so we included the history of the Flag as part of this month’s Banner.

(Taken from the Flag Day Service; B.P.O.E. Rituals of Special Services). From Left to Right:

1. In 1775 the Pine Tree Flag was adopted for all colonial vessels.

2. The Southern colonies carried the Snake Flag from 1776 to 1777

3. In 1775 the Continental Congress appointed a committee to consider a design of 13

alternating stripes of red and white with an azure field in the upper corner bearing the red

cross of St. George. This flag was hoisted to the masthead on the flagship “Alfred” on

December 3, 1775 and one month later it was raised over the headquarters of General

Washington at Cambridge Massachusetts.

4. This flag was called “The Continental Colors” and the “Grand Union”. While this was

never used by Continental Land Forces, the Navy used it exclusively and was the first

American Flag to receive a salute of honor. Congress provided the following on June 14, 1777:

“That the Flag of the United States be thirteen stripes of alternating red and white; and that

the union be thirteen stars, white on a blue field, representing a new constellation.”

5. It is generally believed that in May or June of 1776 a committee commissioned Betsy Ross

o make a flag from a rough design they left with her. This flag first flew at Fort Stanwix near

the city of Rome New York, on August 3, 1777.

The original thirteen Stars and Stripes represented the original thirteen colonies. In 1795 two

additional Stars and Stripes were added to represent admission to the Union of Vermont and

Kentucky. Under this banner of fifteen Stars and Stripes was fought the War of 1812. It was

the sight of it flying over Fort McHenry, on September 14, 1814, that inspired Francis Scott

Key to write what was to become our national anthem, “The Star-Spangled Banner.”

6. The Congress on April 14, 1818, adopted a resolution that on and after July 4, 1818, the

number of stripes should be thirteen and that the blue field should carry one star for each of

the twenty states in the union and that a new star should be added for each state thereafter

admitted.

7. Since 1818, there has been no change in the Flag design except that twenty-eight new stars

were added before July 4, 1912, and this Flag of forty-eight stars flew over this nation for

forty-seven years until just before the Vietham War.

8. On July 4, 1959, a star was added for Alaska, our first non-connected state and a year later,

Hawaii, our island state added a fiftieth star. Our present Flag — fifty stars and thirteen

. stripes. It is accompanied by the POW-MIA Flag to recognize the plight and demise of a

PO . special group of our Armed Services, those who were prisoners of war or still remain missing
in action.




